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PRESS RELEASE 

 

In partnership with Pak-Pioneers Community Organization, the Consulate 

General of Pakistan, Toronto organized a Workshop, “Online Machine 

Readable Passports and Smart NICOPs Applications” in Mississauga on 

Tuesday, 29 November 2016  at Burnhamthorpe Community Centre (1500 

Gulleden Drive, Mississauga). 

 

The event was part of the Consulate’s efforts to promote understanding 

about new online procedures relating to MRPs and Smart NICOPs.  

 

In future, such workshops are planned for Thorncliffe and Milton in 

partnership with local Pakistani organizations. These workshops are in 

addition to Consul General’s informal interactive sessions organized by the 

Consulate recently in Mississauga, Thorncliffe, Milton and Windsor. 
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